Press Release:
U.S. Senator Dean Heller                                          

For Immediate Release:                                                                 Contact: Stewart Bybee

October 24, 2011






 
 202-224-6244          
Heller’s Statement on President’s Visit to Las Vegas 

(Washington DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding President Obama’s visit to Las Vegas today:
“The President has had three years to develop an economic plan that addresses foreclosures, bankruptcies and unemployment. Instead, he passed a health care law that is killing small businesses, issued regulations that have job creators drowning in red tape and continues to support tax increases at a time when we need jobs the most.  Every time Congress passes another one of the President’s stimulus plans, unemployment in Nevada rises. Mr. President, I have one question about your economic policies, ‘Is this working?’

“In February 2009, the President promised his trillion dollar stimulus plan would keep unemployment under 8 percent. Nevada now leads the nation at 13.4 percent. Construction workers, small business owners, and those who rely on the tourism industry are demanding real solutions that will put Nevadans back to work. I petitioned the President to consider what Nevada needs: fewer job-killing regulations on industries like mining, a tax code that provides the certainty businesses need to hire, and a sound energy policy. The status quo is clearly not working for Nevada. It’s time for a new direction,” said Senator Heller.
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